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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/Carers,
It has been lovely to welcome the children back to school this week. We have had another busy week which began with our St David’s Day activities and class presentations. These have now been shared with you, on seesaw or google classroom. Classes 2 and 3 made Welsh cakes
 (which smelt and tasted delicious.) Class 1 were tasting pancakes, Welsh cakes and bara brith and Nursery and Reception children tasted Welsh yoghurt, Welsh cakes, bara brith, cheese and Welsh sausage. Da iawn pawb!
We completed the day with all classes taking part in a run around the field. All classes brought out posters to cheer each other on and it was fantastic to be able to complete this activity as a whole school.

From Monday, you will be able to drop your child off at the school gate from 8:45. There will be a teacher on the yard from this time. Children should enter on their own, from the main visitor’s gate and come straight onto the yard. Breakfast club will run as usual from 8 am until 8:45, when the children from breakfast club, will then join the rest of the school on the yard 

Change of Clubs
Please note that this is a change to the information posted prior to half term.
Monday: Sports Club Key Stage Two

Wednesday: Drama Club: Key Stage Two

Wednesday: Activity Club. Years 1 and 2

Thursday: ECO Club Key Stage Two

World Book Day

We have also celebrated World Book Day this week, with all classes discussing their favourite books and taking part in a range of reading activities. Your child will come home tonight with a World Book Day token which can be used towards the purchase of a new book or a £1 Word book Day 2022 Book. These tokens are valid until the 17th March. 

Building Improvements

Over half term, the classrooms were all redecorated and carpets were replaced. There has been a path created outside the new Foundation Phase classroom, so there is better access to the field and community pitch.  Another new path from the octagon ensures easier access to the yard. Internal doors have also been replaced. Thank you to all staff for working so hard, to ensure the classrooms were ready for the children on their return to school. 

Have a good weekend,
Kind Regards,

Rachel Critchell
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